
 
 

MATCHING GRANT TUITION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
Information and Submission Form for Donor Organizations 

 
St. Vladimir’s Orthodox Theological Seminary operates a need-based matching grant tuition 
assistance program.  Each year, eligible students are notified in their letters of admission 
(incoming students) or financial aid award letters (returning students) of an amount of tuition 
eligible for matching grant funds over the course of the following  academic year.  (Part-time 
students are notified of the percentage of eligible tuition that will qualify for matching grant 
status; the precise amount is determined at the beginning of each semester.)  St. Vladimir’s 
Seminary will match dollar-for-dollar funds received from qualifying sources up to the indicated 
amount. 
 
To qualify for the program, funds must be sent directly by an ecclesial organization (for example, 
a diocese or a parish) to the Associate Chancellor for Finance, Mrs. Melanie Ringa, at the above 
address.  Funds must indicate the student for whom they are intended.   Funds cannot be received 
from individual donors. 
 
Student eligibility for the program is based upon an assessment of need.  Need is determined by 
the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) process and information provided by the 
student in his/her Financial Aid Application. 
 
Donor organizations are kindly requested to submit this form with their first donation (please 
make cheques payable to “St. Vladimir’s Seminary” with the student’s name in the memo line).  
This form does not need to be resubmitted with subsequent payments. 
 
Should a student withdraw from their course of study, donor funds will be refunded in accordance 
with the regulations and refund schedule published each year in the Academic Catalog and online 
at www.svots.edu/admissions/financial_aid. 
 
Funds may be wired to the seminary; please contact Mrs. Melanie Ringa (ext. 316, mringa@ 
svots.edu) for more information. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Protodeacon Joseph Matusiak, 
Director of Financial Aid (ext. 328, jmatusiak@svots.edu), or Mrs. Melanie Ringa (ext. 316, 
mringa@ svots.edu) 
 

 

ame of student:________________________________________________________________ 
 
N
 
N
 

ame of donor organization:______________________________________________________  _

Total amount to be contributed over the academic year (if known):________________________ 
 
If multiple donations are anticipated, please indicate  a schedule of payment on the reverse (if 
known). 
 


